
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

16th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 4 Enrichment Day 

This term, our Science focus is Electricity and Sound.  We are going to have an exciting enrichment science day 
on Monday 26th February 2024.  We are asking that children come in with a plain white/light T-shirt that you are 
happy for it to be written on. 

Additionally, we have arranged for two workshops to be provided by Fizz Pop Science Company.  These will 
host a ‘Hair Raising Electrons’ workshop and a ‘How sound travels’ workshop in school, during the day.  The 
cost of this event is £10.00. 

The Education Act 1996 requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily for the cost of this visit.  Any family in 
receipt of free school meals, or where circumstances make full payment difficult, should contact Mr Kern, in 
confidence, as it may be possible to seek assistance from charitable funds.  Any such assistance is provided 
anonymously. 
 
Please log onto your child’s Scopay account and tick the permission box by Wednesday 14th February 2024.   

We are really looking forward to our enrichment day! 

Any questions, please ask. 

Kind regards 

N Egan, E Hudson 

Mrs Egan and Mrs Hudson 
Year 4 Class Teachers 

mailto:office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk/

